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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 11:47 AM
To: JUDtestimony
Cc: dkapua@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB109 on Feb 7, 2013 14:02PM

HB109
Submitted on: 2/7/2013
Testimony for JUD on Feb 7, 2013 14:02PM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai Individual Support No

Comments: Aloha Committee Chair Rhoads and Vice Chair Har, Please pass this measure as we
continue to recognize, honor, celebrate and perpetuate the Hawaiian language. E ola mau ka 'olelo
Hawai'i! Mahalo piha, Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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